
Monroe County Middle School 
SBDM Council Minutes 

January 21, 2015 
 

The council met in the conference room area of the building with Mr. Jon Clemmons calling the 
meeting to order. Council member Carter Walden was absent. The minutes from the December 
meeting were presented. Nancy Holder made a motion to accept the minutes with a second 
from Hope Myatt. All members were in consensus. The agenda was presented next with a 
motion to accept by Mike Pitcock and seconded by Nancy Holder. All members were in 
consensus. The monthly financial report was reviewed and a motion to accept was made by 
Hope Myatt. Jon Clemmons seconded with all members in consensus. 
 
The following reports were discussed: 
 

 Youth Service Center 
Coordinators Jean Blazier and Glenda Wilson updated members on activities of the 
center from August through December of 2014. 
 

 Golden Rule Act (HS 91) 
Mr. Clemmons shared the general idea of the Golden Rule action plan. 
 

 Homework Grading and Re-take Policy 
These practices will be left to each individual teacher to deal with as individual 
situations arise.  
 

 Update Policies and Procedures 
Mike Pitcock made a motion to approve the removal of a homework policy and a re-take 
policy. Karen Copass seconded the motion with all members in consensus.  

 
With no further items to be discussed, Mike Pitcock made a motion to adjourn with a second by 
Hope Myatt. All members were in consensus.  
 
 
 
Jon Clemmons                                                     Karen Copass 
Chairman                                                              SBC Secretary 
 
 


